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Retirement villages  
legislation is being reformed

The second consultation paper is focused on operator management  
responsibilities to the village community including issues such as:

•	 payment of exit entitlements within a time limit

•	 responsibility for capital works

•	 obligations in regards to village budgets

•	 clarifying refurbishment obligations and land owner and  
operator responsibilities.

Later papers will examine issues such as the RV scheme, compliance  
and enforcement, and multi-site villages and village redevelopment.

You can view the second consultation paper at: 
www.dmirs.wa.gov.au/retirement-villages-review 

Your written feedback can be submitted by:
	 Mail:	 Retirement Villages Consultation Department of 		
		  Mines, Industry Regulation and Safety  
		  (Consumer Protection Division) 			 
		  Locked Bag 100, EAST PERTH WA 6892

	 Email: consultations@dmirs.wa.gov.au

Enquiries can be made by calling Consumer Protection Advice Line  
on 1300 304 054 or by email.

Submissions close on 13 March 2020

Changes are coming
We want to hear from you
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